
  
                                                                   
   

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcomes  

Nickolaos ‘Nick’ Kontoleon to the 

Ridgewood Group 
 

 

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie 

O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to announce 

that Nickolaos “Nick” Kontoleon has joined the firm as a full time Sales 

Associate in the Ridgewood office.  Mr. Kontoleon is a graduate of New 

York University.   He has enjoyed a successful career as a Senior Financial 

Services Manager in the financial services industry (banking, brokerage and 

depository institutions).   Having developed and implemented new products, 

as well as marketing and sales programs and establishing and maintaining 

communications and relationships with clients, Nick is now turning his focus 

to real estate sales. 

 

Looking forward to being a part of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Nick holds 

himself to the high standards that define the firm. Nick feels that his 

seasoned “hands on” professional experiences identifying business 

opportunities, implementing business plans and fostering relationships will 

create an easy transition into a real estate career. 

 

Being a strategist, innovator and an achiever, he is confident that his skills 

will benefit his clients, whether they are buying or selling a home. Nick and 

his wife have been residents of Ridgewood for 27 years. 

 

Nick can be reached at 201-445-4554 ext. 67 (office), 201-739-6262 (cell) or 

nkontoleon@tocr.com.  


